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BY E-MAIL 

 
November 17, 2011 
 
 
Mr. James Sidlofsky 
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
Scotia Plaza, 40 King Street W 
Toronto, ON M5H 3Y4 
 
Dear Mr. Sidlofsky: 
 
Re: Grimsby Power Inc. - Application to the Ontario Energy Board for 

Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges as of January 1, 2012 
Board File Number EB-2011-0273  

 
The Board has received your letter dated November 17, 2011, requesting that the 
Technical Conference in this matter be rescheduled to a later date.  Grimsby Power Inc. 
has advised the Board that it cannot have answers prepared in time for the Technical 
Conference and that, furthermore, it does not object to preparing written responses to 
the questions. 
 
In light of the circumstances identified by Grimsby Power Inc., the Board will cancel the 
date for the Technical Conference.  Grimsby Power Inc. shall file with the Board 
complete written responses to all the Technical Conference questions no later than 
November 22, 2011.  The Settlement Conference will then proceed as scheduled on 
November 23, and if necessary, November 24, 2011.  The Oral Hearing, if necessary, 
will also proceed as established in Procedural Order No. 1.    
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: All Other Parties 


